
SUPREME COURT OF INDIA 

Notice 

Please take notice that in view of the roll out of the new ICMIS software 

w.e.f. 03.07.2017, helpdesks have been made available at the two Reception 

Counters of the Supreme Court of India. All concerned may seek any assistance in 

relation to the programme from the said helpdesks. 

Please do not hesitate to contact Sh. Kuldeep Singh Kushwah, OSD (IT), 

Supreme Court of India for any help, if need be, who shall be available in the room 

adjoining DEU-II.   

                                                                                               

 

Sd/- 

Chirag Singh Bhanu 

                                                                                Registrar  (J-I) 

                                                                                                    02-07-2017 

 

                                                                                                                                               

                                                                                                  


